
 

 
During this global coronavirus (COVID-19) health crisis, 

WFA Staffing Group is making arrangements to protect our 
employees from exposure while making sure we provide 

ongoing availability to our candidates. 
WFA wants to do the right thing to help stop the spread of 

COVID-19. At this time we will temporarily not be taking any 
walk-ins, but we are still are committed to finding the right 

job for you. 

 

Phone Interviews are 
available immediately. 

 
Please call 414-365-3651 

RIGHT NOW to be 
connected to a recruiter. 

 
We look forward to hearing from you. 

 
WFA Staffing Group 

www.wfastaffing.com 


